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Meredith, Maureen

To: Tripp, Tyler
Subject: RE: NPA-2024-0026.01

 
 

From: Mockingbird Hill <  
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 4:46 PM 
To: Tripp, Tyler <Tyler.Tripp@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: NPA-2024-0026.01  
  

External Email - Exercise Caution 

 

Case Number: NPA-2024-002.01 

Project Address: 301 & 303 Ferguson Drive 

I am reaching out on behalf of Mockingbird Hill NA. The property in question is within our boundaries. We 
have been actively working over the past several years with Code, APD and our neighbors to clean up the area. 
We spent several years working with the city to come up with our Neighborhood Plan. This request is not in 
line with our Neighborhood Plan. Mockingbird Hill will not be supporting this request. 

  

Mona Noll 

 

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you 
believe this to be a malicious or phishing email, please report it using the "Report Message" button in Outlook. 

For any additional questions or concerns, contact CSIRT at "cybersecurity@austintexas.gov".  


